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“One of the things I’m probably most proud of is I have not only 
supported 

very pro-environmental people, but I have also backed it up with large 
donations.” 

Bethlehem’s Environmental Advisory Council, April 1, 2021 

 voting record on environmental issues is 100% 

 supported the Climate Action Plan 

 instrumental in securing funds for the Rose Garden 

 supported the Appalachian Mountain Club at 
Illick’s Mill and our Urban Forestry initiative 

 backed up support of pro-environmental people 
with large donations 

 specifically Susan Wild and Tara Zrinski 

 supported watershed plans 

“I gave a $1000 to our Congresswoman Susan Wild, 
who I think is doing a great job [for the 
environment], and Tara Zrinski is a good friend of 
mine. I have been one of her greatest financial supporters. She is one of 
the largest voices we have when it comes to climate change and the 
environment in the Lehigh Valley.” 

The Bethlehem Gadfly 
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